
  

A collaborative approach to personal and
community health through education, prevention,

and healthcare services

What topics are you interested in?

Our aim is to serve you as best as we can. One of the ways we do this is through our
electronic newsletter program. We need your feedback to help us determine the kind of
content you would like to see. Do you enjoy information about local resources? Patient
advocacy? Health and wellness? Please let us know by contacting us here. We look
forward to hearing from you!

Sincerely,

Del Norte Healthcare District Board of Directors
Kevin Caldwell, M.D.
Michael Young
Elizabeth Austen
Tonya Pearcey, R.N.
Juan Santillan

Del Norte County Healthcare District | 550 E. Washington Blvd., Ste 400, Crescent City, CA
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